[image: Text

Description automatically generated][image: ]







Impact Audit 

90% of attendees at Kidzone have reduced their attendance at their GP surgery by more than 50% based on the same time periods in 2022/2023

1 patient attended their GP surgery on 10 occasions between June – August 2022 and has attended only 3 times between June – August 2023 since starting Kidzone with their children.

1 patient would regularly attend the GP Surgery “for a chat with the reception staff” sometimes coming in multiple times daily. Since starting Kidzone in May the patient has only been in for scheduled appointments.
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